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To Whom it May Concern,

I wish to write to you to inform you of my concern in regards to the new abortion bill
 being put forward by Cairns MP Rob Pyne.

Mr Pyne has previously tried to put this bill forward and many Queenslanders
 overwhelmingly rejected removing the current safeguards earlier this year. More than
 1,400 wrote to the parliamentary inquiry looking into the first bill and around 24,000
 signed a petition against the abortion bill.

It is my request that Mr Pynes bill is once again looked into, as i fear that it will remove
 safeguards for unborn children and women, it can even affect the male involved in the
 pregnancy.

The father, the mother & the baby are all precious lives that will be drastically affected if
 this bill is carelessly passed or overlooked.

Please carefully consider what is being put forward here: this bill allows for abortion until
 birth for viable babies and removes protection for Queensland women and babies.

Please also acknowledge the concern of many who have previously written against this bill
 and who will continue to write through and speak up for the lives of those in the womb
 who cannot speak up for themselves.

I really appreciate that you have read and considered this letter.

If you wish to contact me you can do so by email:

 

Or my postal address is:

Thank you and kind regards,

Bernice Stirling
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